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January 18th, 2019 

 

Dear Annie, 

 

I am very pleased to accept the position of Editor/reviewer for Journal of Blood and Lymph. 

Looking forward to contributing to the field of hematopoiesis and blood disorders. 

 

If you need any further information, please let me know. 

 

Best Regards, 

Satish Nandakumar 


